
 
 
20th March 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of children in Year 1 
 
All children in Year 1 are required to take part in a National Screening Check in June which is 
part of our statutory requirements for all pupils.  Over the year children continue to develop 
their phonetic skills though out the day as they are integrated into their learning 
experiences.   
 
We deliver short 20 minute phonic sessions daily and would like to invite you into your 
child’s class to learn alongside your child.  After the short session we would invite you to join 
us for a 20 minute adult led session where we aim to answer questions and talk to you about 
what the screening will look like for your child.  We have already delivered two sessions in 
the morning and would like to offer you the opportunity to join us with your children after 
school. 
 
The session will be at 3.15pm on to 4.00pm on Tuesday 26th March and will take no longer 
than 50 minutes.   
 
Please let us know on the form below if you would like to attend. 
 
Kind regards. 
     
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Gillian Fitzgibbon 
KS1 Leader 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 
 
Phonics Session : Tuesday 26th March at 3.15pm 
 
I will be attending the above session:     Name ………………………………………………… 
 
Child …………………………………………………..       Class …………………………………………….. 
 
 

 


